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REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Status Update - Toronto-Ontario Transit 
Responsibilities Realignment Review 
Date:  May 23, 2019 
To:  Executive Committee 
From:  Deputy City Manager, Infrastructure and Development Services and City 
Solicitor 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 
 
This placeholder report is to advise that the Deputy City Manager, Infrastructure and 
Development Services will be bringing forward a report to the June 6, 2019 Executive 
Committee meeting. 
 
This report responds to City Council’s request for the City Manager to provide regular 
updates on the status of engagement with the Province regarding the realignment of 
transit responsibilities under the Terms of Reference and assessing the impacts of the 
proposed Bill 107 - “Getting Ontario Moving Act”. 

CONTACT 
 
Derrick Toigo, Executive Director, Transit Expansion Office 
Email: derrick.toigo@toronto.ca, Tel: 416-338-5222 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
__________________     
Tracey Cook      
Deputy City Manager     
Infrastructure and Development Services 
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